
NEW PICK UP & DROP OFF PROCEDURES

BUSES WILL  DROP STUDENTS OFF AT THE NORTH

LOT IN THE MORNING.  IN THE AFTERNOON,  BUSES

WILL LOAD IN THE LOWER FRONT LOT AT 3 :20 PM.

DODGEVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

The DES front office secure entrance construction project will begin in March.
In preparation for this project, there will be several adjustments happening around campus.

BEGINNING MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20TH: 

AFTER 3: 18 PM ,  PARENTS WHO CURRENTLY

UTIL IZE THE LOWER FRONT LOT WILL  NOW NEED

TO ACCESS THE SOUTH LOT FOR STUDENT PICK UP.  

BEGINNING WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1ST: 

THE NEW MAIN ENTRANCE WILL  BE DOOR 4 

(THE GYM DOORS) .  

ELP AND DODGER CARE DOORS WILL  STILL  BE

ACCESSIBLE THROUGHOUT CONSTRUCTION.

THE UPPER LOT WILL  NOT BE ACCESSIBLE TO CARS.

DODGER CARE PARENTS WILL  UTIL IZE THE

SOUTH LOT FOR DROP OFF AND PICK UP.

PARENT DROP OFF AND PICK UP LOCATIONS

WILL REMAIN THE SAME.

VISITOR PARKING WILL  BE LOCATED IN

THE SOUTH LOT.


